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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 1:14 PM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Cashman/GFI proposal

Anna, Please save below email from Higgins as a public comment exhibit.  TY.  
 
Regards, 
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning 
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: KENNETH HIGGINS <kahigg@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 11:26 AM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Cashman/GFI proposal 
 
December 18, 2024 
 
Dear Planning and Zoning Commissioners and Liz Burdick, 
 
  I am respecƞully wriƟng in strong opposiƟon of the proposed Cashman/GFI quarry in Gales Ferry. As a child care 
teacher at a center less than 1.5 miles from the proposed site, I can't support any business which will, undoubtably, 
cause silica dust to be released into the air. I take my one year old clients outside a minimum of 1 hour everyday. That is 
too risky for such small lungs to be exposed daily to a known carcinogen. 
  Thank you for taking the Ɵme to consider my concern. 
 
Respecƞully submiƩed, 
Zoe Higgins 
15 Whippoorwill Dr 
Gales Ferry, CT  06335 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


